
Hello from The Seasons with an update on the current health situation 

and protocols. 

Thankfully we have had a healthy week and no one is exhibiting any 

symptoms at this time. 

We are continuing to work closely with the RI Department of Health 

and we will continue operating at level 3 precautions for our building. 

*Dining and Activities are going well since instituting proper social 

distancing measures.  

*Our activities department will be sharing a weekly calendar starting 

next week.  This will allow us to remain flexible and change 

programming as needed according to resident needs, desires, interests 

and most of all their safety.  Check our website for weekly offerings. 

*Appointments remain on hold until further notice 

*New Hours for dropping off items for residents are as follows. Items 

will be accepted Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday between 10am and 

3pm.  We will have a box outside for you to place items so that the 

receptionist can limit trips to the door.  Please do not leave medication 

in the box, ring the bell and wait for someone to retrieve them.  We 

appreciate that you want to bring items to your loved ones.  Please 

continue to use paper bags labeled with the residents name when 

dropping off items. 

We are continuingly reviewing information from the RI Department of 

Health and will keep you updated, via email and posts on our website. 

Please share this information with your family and friends. 

Thank you for your help and understanding! 

 


